November 15, 2013
City Clerk
400 LaCrosse St.

LaCrosse, WI 54601

Dear Sirs:

| am writing in response to a letter | received on 11-15-13 from the Building and
Inspection Department regarding property at 707 Mississippi St., Parcel:
017030127010, Ref No. 11348.

| contacted Inspector David with questions, and as a result am writing to ask for a
waiver of 8.07(l) because | was not aware of the change in zoning that was made
on June of 2012 until now. If there are other matters that need to be addressed,
please let me know as it is not my intention to be in violation.

Sincerely,
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Debra R. Hirsch

41797 Cottage Road

Mabel, MN 55954
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